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Council Bill 08-163
Live Entertainment and Dancing Zoning

Official response by the Baltimore Office of Promotion & The Arts

The Baltimore Office of Promotion & The Arts does not take 3 position on this bill,
because it is not the mission of our office to promote private and/or for-profit events.
However, BOPA does understand and appreciate the value of living, working and
visiting a city with diverse entertainment venues, as well as the importance for artists,
especially musicians and performers, to find employment.

Thank you.
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